
 
 

 
 

The Northern Indiana Commuter Transportation District (NICTD) is evaluating a commuter rail 
extension between Munster/Dyer area and Metra’s Millennium Station in Downtown Chicago in order 
to more conveniently connect Northwest Indiana to the Chicago.  
 
NICTD is hosting three public workshops to provide the opportunity for the public to receive an 
update on project developments and to provide local input on the Project.  These workshops 
will be held: 
 

1. Monday, November 9, 2015, 6 p.m. – 8 p.m. 
Protsman Elementary School 
1121 Harrison Avenue, Dyer, Indiana  46311 
 

2. Tuesday, November 10, 2015, 6 p.m. – 8 p.m. 
Washington Irving Elementary School 
4727 Pine Avenue, Hammond, Indiana  46327 
 

3. Thursday, November 12, 2015, 6 p.m. – 8 p.m. 
Eads Elementary School 
8000 Jackson Avenue, Munster, Indiana  46321 

The workshop facilities are accessible for persons with disabilities.  Any person who requires special 
assistance should call NICTD’s West Lake automated comment line at (219) 250-2920 at least 48 hours 
before the meeting.  For additional information on this project, you may visit the project website at 
www.nictdwestlake.com 
 
The public is encouraged to attend. 
  

 

http://www.nictdwestlake.com/

